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This is to inform you of changes to the Oklahoma Prescription Monitoring Program that will 

take place September 1, 2018. 

The Oklahoma Prescription Monitoring Program reporting requirements will be moving to 

ASAP 4.2a software format. This change will take effect September 1, 2018.  

 

The Oklahoma Data Submission Guide providing information on the changes taking place can be 

found using this link: OK ASAP 4.2A Dispensation Guide. Pharmacies, Veterinarians, and 

Dispensing Physicians, please familiarize yourselves with the new reporting requirements and 

make sure your software vendor knows about these changes. 

 

Some of the changes will include the addition of the following ASAP fields: 

 

DSP12 - Transmission Form of RX Origin Code.  

DSP22 – Quantity Prescribed 

DSP25 – Diagnosis Code 

PRE09 – XDEA Number 

 

 

Thank you for your assistance in making this a smooth transition and making Oklahoma PMP 

program successful. 

https://info.apprisshealth.com/hubfs/PDF%20Documents/OKPMPDispenserGuide.pdf

